
Frome Shed June Newsletter 

 

Frome Big Green Week starts 10 June 

We have adjusted the Town Hall banner accordingly! 

 

The Cyanotype lesson we had on Monday 5 June was great fun, and 

interesting artwork was produced. Many thanks to Amala, from Tabula 

Rasa studio. 

In the Thursday Shed, nifty flat-pack wooden litter boxes have been 

made for community events to be held by the Town Hall.  

Some really good news this month. We have, has successfully submitted a 

claim for Gift Aid. Gift Aid is a scheme where charities can get 25%, of 

any cash donations, back from the government. This includes 25% of our 

session fees. We have just received £568.93 from the government. This 

was the Gift Aid due on our cash donations for 1 year. So thanks to 



everyone who has signed up for Gift Aid and thanks to our Treasurer and 

admin chief for all their hard work in submitting the claim. If any 

members are UK Tax payers, and haven't yet signed up, please ask a Duty 

Manager for a form. It really is worth it for our Shed funds! 
 

Thanks to everyone who has volunteered to help out at the Lions Fete on 

Saturday 10/06/23. The Fete is a good opportunity to recruit new 

members. If you're at the Fete come and say hello - 12:30 to 16:00 in 

Victoria Park. We will also be taking part in the Childrens' Festival on 

Sunday 23/07/23 on the riverbank down in the town. We'll need 

volunteers for an hour or so then please. Speak to Anne or Pam. 
 

Now that the warmer weather is here a fan has been installed in the main 

workshop. It has a remote control which will be kept in the top drawer of 

the Duty Managers desk. The desktop fan can be used in the upstairs 

workshop if needed. 
 

And finally, we've upset our neighbours upstairs by exporting our dust 

and noise. So if you're in the upstairs workshop please make sure you use 

the dust extraction system, air circulation system and shut the door. And 

use a mask to protect your airways! 

Similarly please use the air circulation system in the main workshop and 

vacuum up any dust and sawdust at the end of the session. Please don't 

leave it to the Duty Manager to do. Many thanks. 

Happy Shedding! 

 

 


